
Dear Senate Rules Committee: 

 

Please consider this my personal testimony against both SB99 and SB 690. 

 

I want permanent Daylight Savings Time in Oregon. 

Daylight AFTER work is important for both travel and personal spirit. 

At least light would be there for the tired part of a work day …that is after work. 

The morning darkness …dark once a day is inevitable, let it be in the morning when we are most 

refreshed. 

 

If anything, Double Daylight Savings should go into effect for the winter. 

 

Do not take away the precious joy and safety of evening light. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Gary Strong 

20 SE 197th Ave. 

Portland, OR 97233 


